
 

 
April 6, 2023 

To: All Alumni and Friends 
 

Hello all! Just a quick note to say hi and to let everyone know the June Alumni meeting will be on June 17, 2023. We will 

start gathering at Martha’s museum at about 10:00 A.M. to do some old-time storytelling, and just catching up with one  

another. Once more this year we’ll have the business meeting after a great lunch in the Boys Home dining hall, and I 

hope lots of you can come home on that day. 

 

This newsletter is coming out somewhat earlier than normal because Boys Home is doing something new this year for 

the seniors and they wanted all you folks to get an invite to that event and it will be attached to this message. This year’s 

class will be honored for becoming Alumni of Boys Home and celebrated the night before they graduate, with me as one 

of the guest speakers to explain to the new graduates about our Alumni Association, what it means to them, to us, and 

to our home. It sounds like a lot of fun, and I hope to see some of you folks who are able to come and talk with the 

seniors firsthand. 

 

We had a good gathering of Alumni in December with, Mike Nunnally, Doyet Moore, Todd Felts, Ken Burns, Homer 

Fisher, Bill & Mary Barber, Donald Costigan, Dale Sampson, Dennis Pinner, Martha Terry, Susan Webb, Mel Dove, 

William (Willy) Brooks, and myself. We had a grand lunch in the dining hall and some bingo with the boys after that 

meal. Mr. Bobby Trice was voted back to the Board as the Alumni Representative with our 15 minute vote for that 

Alumni office. All and all it was a really nice day and a lot of fun for not only the Alumni but the boys and staff on the hill. 

 

Well, I’m running out of page, so I better not get any more long winded than I already have. Boys Home and the Board 

are really trying to help The Alumni Association and doing some new and exciting things to that end. I think we as a 

home are on the right track and would love to get some ideas and feedback from you folks on how to keep that ball 

rolling going forward. I would like to thank my Alumni Association officers for the great job they have done for the 

Association this year, I could not have asked for more or done it without the three of them; THANK YOU!…☺ 

 

I hope to see all of you folks in June, and if you should need some help coming home, give me a call and with God’s help 

we’ll find a way to bring you home. Always remember, if you’re proud of where you come from, where you’re going is 

easier. 

 

Danny W. Cale ‘79 

Boys Home Alumni Association President 

Home Phone: 540-962-4079 

Email address: dannywcale@gmail.com  

Home Address: 5406 Ogle Creek Rd.  Covington, VA. 24426 

 

 

 

“Few Have Lived as We” 


